
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from 
Seneca Grade School 

 

Just a Reminder:  School will dismiss 1 hour early on Wednesday the 
21st.  North Campus students will be dismissed at 1:45 P.M. and South 
Campus students will dismiss at 1:55 P.M.  School will resume for 
students on Thursday, January 5th.  Have a safe and restful break! 

 

 


